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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Audreu Bromberger (busybees317@sbcglobal.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:38 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

This is not fair to your customers 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult ehough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Audreu Bromberger 
1709 Laurel Rd 
Belleair, FL 33756 
busybees317@sbcglobal.net 
(630) 992-9992 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: James Drennen Uamesmdrennen@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 

Sent: 
To: 

Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:37 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

James Drennen 
6611 13th St N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33702 
jamesmdrennen@gmail.com 
(205) 478-5405 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debra Wile (debwile@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:37 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Wile 
1757 Kingfisher Ct 
The Villages, FL 32162 
debwile@gmail.com 
(484) 744-1168 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Diane Garcia (dgarcia055@bellsouth.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Garcia 
1467 Hagen Ave 
Dunedin, FL 34698 
dgarcia055@bel I south. net 
(305) 773-2339 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Erika Hoffman (gerikahoffman@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:33 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Simply put ... corporate entities rake in grotesque profits and can afford to pay for their own solar. Conversely, I have to 
scrape by, paycheck to paycheck, just to exist. For once, just do the right thing . This is ridiculous. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Erika Hoffman 
5279 13th Ave N 

' Saint Petersburg, FL 33710 
gerikahoffman@yahoo.com 
(615) 268-3944 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Carol Clark (beachcarol2013@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:33 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Clark 
8495 91st Ter 
Seminole, FL 33777 
be.achcarol2013@gmail.com 
(727) 4 79-5190 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Outland Outland (outlandjb@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:32 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Keep solar citizen friendly not just raise revenues for profit corporations. 

John Outland 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

John Outland Outland 
1562 Tung Hill Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 
outlandjb@hotmail .com 
(850) 878-6828 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Pat Patterson (ppatrice77@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:33 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Patterson 
720 Borders Rd 
Wewahitchka, FL 32465 
ppatrice 77@yahoo.com 
(850) 648-8865 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wendy Hayward (haydesign2@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:31 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Hayward 
2098 Seminole Blvd Apt 5402 
Largo, FL 33778 
haydesign2@gmail.com 
(305) 968-5322 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Melanie de Souza (melanie_desouza@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:28 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

I purchased solar panels in 2016. I am not a multimillionaire. Big companies can certainly buy their own solar if I did 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deseNe to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie de Souza 
3135 Teal Terr 
Melanie, FL 34695 
melanie_desouza@hotmail.com 
(727) 215-2049 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a seNice provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debbie Wilder (mdmetz22@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:29 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

We will not give up the fight when wrong is being done ! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie Wilder 
1547 Still Dr 
Clermont, FL 34714 
mdmetz22@hotmail.com 
(352) 432-9225 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dawn Y.(redhead132@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:28 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Y. 
41 Teak Run 
Ocala, FL 344 72 
redhead132@aol.com 
(352) 817-5718 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Janice Moland (bucfan11@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:26 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Janice Moland 
2981 164th Ave N 
Clearwater, FL 33760 
bucfan 11@hotmail.com 
(727) 339-6950 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Katherine Wang (kathy@thinkingsystems.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:26 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

When this was put on our ballots as a referendum, it was intentionally made confusing so that people didn't understand 
exactly what they were supporting. Please right this wrong! 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Wang 
2200 Pinellas Point Dr S 
St Petersburg, FL 33712 
kathy@thinkingsystems.com 
(727) 278-7534 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Melanie De Souza (melanie_desouza@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:26 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie De Souza 
3135 Teal Ter 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
melanie_desouza@hotmail .com 
(727) 215-2049 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tina Pope (popetina@ymail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Pope 
7349 Ulmerton Rd Lot 149 
Largo, FL 33771 
popetina@ymai I. com 
(727) 608-7636 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathi Ward (kathi.ward@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Duke took my money for a nuclear plant they never built. Why should we trust this plan? Walmart can pay their own bill . 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Kathi Ward 
727 27th Ave N 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33704 
kathi.ward@gmail.com 
(727) 898-1090 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Judy Polk Uudyplk1320@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:24 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

We cannot afford solar and I don't want to subsidize corporations like Walmart who collect billions in profits every year. 
Let them pay for their own solar or better yet, let them pay for my solar panels. 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of provid ing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Polk 
1014 18th St SW 
Largo, FL 33770 
judyplk1320@gmail.com 
(210) 639-8419 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marco Villaverde (marcoa.villaverde@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:24 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Marco Villaverde 
13459 Lake Turnberry Cir 
Orlando, FL 32828 
marcoa.villaverde@gmail.com 
(305) 336-2978 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marilyn Vohs (mvohs414@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sunday, November 15, 2020 6:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

l?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club. 

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like 
Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. 
Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate 
increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy. 

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are 
paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Vohs 
6295 Bahia Del Mar Cir Apt 604 
St Petersburg, FL 33715 
mvohs414@gmail.com 
(727) 800-6320 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida 
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at 
leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500. 
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